
You can personally take steps to rodent-proof your home, car or office, use
AnimalKind standards to humanely control nuisance wildlife and encourage
your friends and neighbours to do the same. As a local government, you can
adopt policies to ban the use of all types of harmful rodenticides and
glueboards on all municipal property and educate your residents on humane
methods of rodent control.

W H A T  C A N  W E  D O ?

Each year, millions of rodents and other animals suffer cruel deaths from
inhumane pest control methods like glueboards and poison. Rodents trapped
on glueboards often die slowly from suffocation, dehydration or exposure.
Birds, small animals such as squirrels or chipmunks, and cats can also be
trapped and die on glueboards. 

Rodent poisons (rodenticides) cause a slow, painful death and can also kill
owls, eagles, cats and dogs who eat poisoned rodents or the poison itself.

Thanks to action by thousands of animal welfare supporters and over 20 B.C.
municipalities, the provincial government announced a temporary ban on
three specific second-generation anticoagulant rodenticides in July of 2021,
then a permanent ban set for January 21, 2023. Find out more here.

W H Y  I S  T H I S  A N  I S S U E ?

YOU CAN HELP HUMANELY
CONTROL RODENTS

Even though rodents and other wild animals can pose a health risk
or be seen as a nuisance, they don't deserve to be treated
inhumanely.

The BC SPCA's mission is to
enhance the quality of life for

domestic, farm and wild animals
in British Columbia. 

Have questions about how you
can improve animal welfare in

your community?  



Contact us at:
1-855-622-7722

animalbylaws@spca.bc.ca

W H O  E L S E  H A S  T A K E N  A C T I O N ?

spca.bc.ca

The BC SPCA respectfully
acknowledges that we live, 

work and play on the unceded
traditional territories of the

numerous and diverse First Nations
within British Columbia. 



We express our gratitude to all
Indigenous communities - First

Nations, Métis and Inuit - for
stewarding and sharing this land.

At least 23 B.C. municipalities (listed here) have passed motions or bylaws to
ban all rodenticides (not just second-generation anticoagulants) on all
municipal property to focus on prevention, exclusion and humane control.

Find more BC SPCA-recommended progressive bylaws here.
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